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PINE SOL

 HOUSEHOLD CLEANER

 - CLEANS
- DISINFECTS*
- DEODORIZES

* KILLS TOILET BOWL GERMS

 DOMESTIC

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

 DANGER    POISON

 GUARANTEE: 

Pine Oil...............................................20%
n-alkyl (C12 5%, C14 60%, C16 30%, C18 5%)

dimethyl benzyl ammonium chlorides..................1.125%
n-alkyl (C12 50%, C14 30%, C16 17%, C18 3%)

dimethyl ethyl benzyl ammonium chlorides............1.125%

 REGISTRATION NO. 14838 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 800 mL

 THE CLOROX COMPANY OF CANADA, LTD. 
Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan 

S6H 4N7

PINE-SOL The all-purpose cleaner disinfectant

For floors, walls, and similar surfaces in kitchen, bathroom, all
around the house.  Cleans away more than dirt, grease, grime,
film and crayon marks.  It kills odour causing germs.  Stops
mould and mildew and their musty odours around tubs, sinks,
finished wood surfaces in basement storage areas, garage, boats. 
Even makes laundry extra fresh and clean.  Kills odour-causing
bacteria in diapers.

Kills dangerous disease-causing germs, such as Staphylococcus



aureus, Salmonella typhosa, Salmonella choleraesuis.  Also kills
Trichophyton mentagrophytes, the causative agent of athletes foot
in bathtubs and shower stalls.

For effective disinfectant action, surface must be thoroughly wet
with formula.  No rinsing required except on rubber or asphalt
tile.

Contains no phosphorus.

 DIRECTIONS

General Cleaning: Use 16 mL per litre of water.

Extra Tough Jobs: Use full-strength and rinse.

Toilet Bowls: Pour 50 mL in bowl.

Mould & Mildew: Use 16 mL per litre of water, thoroughly
moistening the affected area.  Repeat treatment during your
regular cleaning or as necessary.  Effective up to 7 days.

Laundry Cleaning: Add 150 mL per wash load with regular soap or
detergent.

Pre-Spot Cleaning: Apply full strength, or up to 30 mL PINE-SOL
per 500 mL water.  Rub, launder as usual.

Diaper Pre-Soak: To sanitize diapers, use 30 mL per litre of
water prior to routine laundering.

PRECAUTIONS: Danger - eye irritant.  Do not get in eyes.  Avoid
contamination of food.  Harmful if swallowed.  Keep out of reach
of children.  Keep away from heat, sparks and open flame.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: In case of eye contact, flush thoroughly
with water.  In case of ingestion, do not induce vomiting.  Give
one glass of milk or water.  Never give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person.  Contains Pine Oil.  Call a physician.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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